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September 11, 2020 

 
Good afternoon, IB families 

 

First, I would like to congratulate the Green Devil Volleyball team on two great victories this week against Palm Harbor 

University and Largo and good luck the football team tonight as they take on Wiregrass Ranch on Stewart Field. There are 

many sports and clubs available, including for students working online, so I invite all students to get involved with a club, 

activity or sport as it helps build connections with the school and creates even more positive experiences and memories 

during their time at St. Pete High. 

 

Academic advising assignments will be finalized next week for all juniors and seniors in the IB program. Individual 

advising assignments for 9th and 10th grade students are only made if needed for students after the 5th week of the first 

grading period, however, the Inquiry Skills teachers are the main source for additional help and support for 9th grade 

students and Ms. Domanski for 10th students if needed. Mrs. Johnsons and myself are always available, but if a 9th and 10th 

grade student has any additional questions or needs assistance with anything, those teachers can help and serve as an 

additional support source for those students. As always, if a student has any subject-specific questions, please remind them 

to talk with that teacher to get the answers and assistance needed. 

 

Senior extended essays (EE) are due Monday, September 14. All final drafts will be submitted electronically to 

Managebac by Monday morning. The IB Boosters will be providing individually wrapped cookies for all students that 

complete this requirement and milestone so we can keep the tradition of celebrating the completion of this paper; virtual 

students are invited to drive on campus using Devil’s Drive from 2:15-3pm to pick up their individual cookie and share in 

this celebration as this is something special for all of us.  

 

Finally, information relating to colleges and Bright Futures can be found on the IB Guidance page of our website. Mrs. 

Johnsons is posting additional information and resources to senior IB students weekly on Managebac relating to colleges 

so please remind senior students to check Managebac regularly for this information. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend and take care, 
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